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 30/3/20 

Dear Children, Parents & Carers,  

 

We would just like to take the opportunity to say how wonderful 
it has been to get to know and teach your children over the past 
few months. There has been a lot of change and we will likely 
see a lot more, but we hope that up until now we have provided 
a friendly face and a safe space for your children to learn and 
grow. It has been a privilege. 

 
We are incredibly sad that we won’t see some of you for a while 
now, and we will miss you all so much. Some of you have been 
uploading your home activities onto Tapestry and it has been so 
lovely to see them, so please carry on doing that if you can! We 
will carry on sending out communications via the school website 
and Tapestry.  

 

Above all stay inside, stay safe and stay well and know that you 
are all in our thoughts.  

 

Lots of love from the Reception Team x 
 
 

 

 

 

Strength for today.  Bright hope for tomorrow 
www.holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk 

http://www.holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk/


 


